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Choosing Legal Representation for  
Your Family Law Matter
Statistics provided by the Colorado Bar Association indicate that 
the number of individuals handling Colorado family law matters 
without the benefit of an attorney is now as high as 70%. While 
this trend has led to a generalized demystification of the family 
law court, many of those individuals with complex cases who have 
attempted to navigate the labyrinth of our legal system without 
legal representation have suffered the consequences of their 
inexperience and limited understanding of our state’s legal system.

Retaining the services of a family law attorney has significant 
advantages. A lawyer will be familiar with the state’s recent 
changes in family law, and they will understand the current 
version of the Rules of Civil Procedure. They know how and when 
to file petitions and motions with the court and have experience with property division, 
maintenance, and the allocation of parental rights. Additionally they are aware of the rules 
that must be followed in the county that maintains jurisdiction over the case, and they will 
seek to ensure that their clients have full knowledge and understanding of the contents of 
the binding final agreement.
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